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Seton Hall High School was closed in June 1974 due to lack of religious teaching personnel. The building was
leased to BOCES for a few years until St. Joseph’s College purchased the school in April, 1979. During the
following 25 years many large buildings were added to this school complex. This is a picture of the front of the
college in 2002, facing Roe Boulevard.

The west side of the college

The John A. Danzi Athletic Center
of the St. Joseph’s College.




